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NOTICE

The Women Development Cell is excited to announce an upcoming seminar
on gender sensitivity titled 'Fostering Gender Sensitivity in Campus
Culture' to celebrate National Girl Child Day. The event is scheduled for
Wednesday, 24th January 2024, at 11:30 a.m. in Block No. 706, promising
valuable insights into cultivating a more inclusive campus environment.

The resource person is Ms. Shweta Chaturvedi, In-Charge Principal of Shree
L.R. Tiwari College of Law, and she has practiced as an advocate in both
civil and criminal courts. '

The aim of the seminar is to foster awareness and understanding of gender
sensitivity within the college community.

Note: Kindly register by filling the form shared below and join the Whatsapp
group through the link mentioned in the form. The last date of registration is
Monday, 22nd January 2024.

https://forms.gle/oWSWMhvBTulLtmZxF7
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